
PE at The Clinton:
The half term just gone we have been focussing on racquet and team sports. KS1 
were lucky to have Lottie from Atlantic Racquet Club teach tennis. KS2 have been 
using the field to practise their football skills. Children also had the opportunity to 
swim at Ruby Oak. As always children have been encouraged to try new sports and 
enjoy being physically active. This half term KS2 get their chance to work with 
Lottie whilst KS1 are learning all about cricket.
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In Little Otters we have been focusing on finding a good space 
to help develop spatial awareness for their bodies and others. 
Little Otters also do music and movement every morning to 
wake up their bodies and to develop their gross motor skills. For 
music and movement we use Danny Go! The children love to 
dance and move to this. 

In Kingfishers…
The children have been very lucky this half 
term. They have been swimming once a 
week at Ruby Oak Park where some have 
learnt water confidence, some have learnt 
swimming styles and some have improved 
how they swim. We have also had weekly 
tennis sessions with Lottie from Atlantic 
Racquet Club. Kingfishers have been 
inspiring skill builders, learning new skills to 
be able to pass and receive the ball. 

In Swallows…
The children have been practising their football skills on 
the field. They have been developing skills such as 
passing, shooting, dribbling and managing game 
situations. 
The children have also been lucky to go swimming each 
week at Ruby Oak where they have been developing their 
swimming confidence and further honing their current 
skills.


